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Justice ken wise to explore the early texas republic 

at july 19 meeting of the fort bend archeological society
Richmond – Join the Fort Bend Archeological Society on Tuesday, July 19 to hear Justice Ken Wise tell stories about the early Texas Republic and talk about the search for Deaf Smith’s burial site.

Justice Ken Wise was appointed to the 14th Court of Appeals by Governor Rick Perry in October 2013. Prior to his appointment, Justice Wise served as the Judge of the 334th Judicial District Court in Harris County and Judge of the 152nd Judicial District Court in Harris County. He also serves as a member of the Supreme Court Task Force on Historic Court Record Preservation and is an adjunct professor at the University of Houston Law Center.

“Besides being a judge, Wise also delivers a podcast on Texas history,” said Jay Roussel, vice president for the Fort Bend Archeological Society. “Judge Wise dives extensively into the archives and tries to uncover mysteries using the court and probate records. By digging into court documents, he is able to make connections that have been lost to history books.”

For more information about the Fort Bend Archeological Society, please contact Jay Roussel at jay.roussel@1791.com. For more information about Justice Wise’s podcast, visit http://wiseabouttexas.com/. The meeting will take place at 7 p.m. at the Gus George Law Enforcement Academy, located at 1521 Eugene Heimann Circle in Richmond. The Fort Bend Archeological Society is an affiliate of the Fort Bend Museum, which is owned and operated by the Fort Bend County Museum Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization dedicated to preserving and sharing Texas history.
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